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July 10, 2017 

Re: General Rate Case Filing - Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Please accept Hampstead Area Water Company's ("Company") notice of 
intention to file a revised rate schedule. It is our understanding that the Commission will 
acknowledge receipt of this notice and that the Company will have 30 - 60 days in which 
to file its rate schedules. Additionally, the Company respectfully requests a waiver of 
certain requirements of PUC 1604.1 "Content of a Full Rate Case." The specific 
requirement and the reason for the request for a waiver is attached. It is our 
understanding that the Commission will respond to the request for a waiver within 10 
business days of receipt. 

Please add the following names and address to the service list. 

Stephen P. St. Cyr, St. Cyr & Assoc., 17 Sky Oaks Drive, Biddeford, Me. 04005 
John Sullivan, Lewis Builders, 54 Sawyer Ave., Atkinson, N. H. 03811 
Robert C. Levine, Lewis Builders, 54 Sawyer Ave., Atkinson, N. H. 03811 

If you, the Commissioners and/or the Commission's Staff have any questions or 
comments, please call me at 60-362-5333. 

Robert C. Levine 
General Counsel 



THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

BEFORE THE 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Re: Hampstead Area Water Company 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE RA TE SCHEDULE 

Hampstead Area Water Company ("Company") provides notice to the 
Commission that it intends to file a rate schedule for its various water systems on a 
consolidated basis for the Company as a whole. The Company estimates the proposed 
permanent revenue increase of $200,000 and percentage increase of 11.17% and the 
proposed step revenue increase of$75,000 and percentage increase of 3.77%. 

If you, the Commissioners and/or the Commission's Staff have any questions or 
comments, please call me at 603-362-5333. 

General Counsel 


